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September 18, 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Pursuant to New Jersey Code, all districts are required to provide parents and guardians with information 

regarding standardized assessments.  Within this document is a spreadsheet listing all grades that are 

subject to state standardized assessments and the testing windows for which these will take place.  Please 

begin to take a look at the testing windows and make appropriate arrangements for your son/daughter to 

have a positive testing experience. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the information in the chart below, please contact the District 

Testing Coordinator, Jaime Doldan, at 856-629-9500, ext. 1221, or via email at 

jdoldan@franklintwpschools.org.  For additional information regarding NJSLA testing, please refer to 

the NJSLA Parent Resources found under the Curriculum tab on our district website. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Jaime Doldan 

Supervisor of Curriculum and Instruction 

 

Assessment 

Name 

Subject 

Area 

Grade Level 

Tested 

Testing 

Mode 

Testing Time 

allotted per 

student* 

Testing 

Window 

Results 

Available** 

New Jersey 

Student 

Learning 

Assessment 

Math 

3 and 4 Computer 3 hours 
May 4 through 

May 8 

Mid to late 

August 

5 and 6 Computer 3 hours 
May 12 through 

May 14 

Mid to late 

August  

ELA 

3  Computer 2 1/2 hours 
May 4 through 

May 8 

Mid to late 

August 

4, 5 and 6 Computer 3 hours 
May 4 through 

May 8 

Mid to late 

August 

Science 

Assessment 
Science 5 Computer 3 hours 

May 19 through 

May 20 

Late Sept.- 

Early October 
 

* “Testing time” is the maximum amount of time allotted to students to complete the assessment.  Most students 

finish well in advance of the allotted time. 

** This column indicates when the reports will be available to the district. The district will send out reports to 

parents as soon as possible. Please contact the district for further information. 
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